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Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I would like to thank you all for your cooperation and support during the recent school closure due to the 

snow.  I hope you had lots of fun playing in the snow and making snowmen, it was been lovely hearing the 

children talk with excitement about the snow, however it’s nice to get back to routine!. 

Life Caravan 

The Life caravan will be at school from Tuesday 13th - Wednesday 21st March.  All children 

have a allocated slot to visit. Y1, Y4 & Y6 also have an additional dental talk. 

Parents may visit the caravan on Friday 16th March at 2.30pm or Monday 19th March at 

9.10am. 

Y1, Y4 & Y6 Parents Dental talk  - Tues 20th March at 2pm or Wed 21st March at 9.10am. 

Holiday Reading Bingo winners 

Riley S, Darcie A, Grace C, Grace B, Erin H, Hollie H,            

Darcie-Mai P.  Well done to you all! 



Important Dates 

 

28/03/18 Last day of term 

16/04/18 Children return from Easter           

                   break 

28/5-1/6  HALF TERM 

19/07/18 Y6 Prom  5pm-7pm 

20/07/18 Last day of term 

06/09/18 Children return from      

                  Summer break 

22/10-26/10 HALF TERM 

21/12/18 Last day of term 

07/01/19 Children return from  

                  Christmas break 

18/2-22/2  HALF TERM 

Attendance for w/c 05/03/18 

The expected average percentage           

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

 Moon   96.7% 

 Sun   96.1% 

 Pluto   92.0% 

 Mars   95.5% 

 Milky Way  96.9% 

 Comets  94.4% 

 Neptune  99.2% 

 Earth   98.4% 

 Venus  98.8% 

 Jupiter   95.8% 

 Saturn  99.1% 

 Asteroid Belt 98.2% 

 Mercury  94.7% 

 Uranus  94.4% 

Site Manager update 

**Reminder - Please can everyone keep to the footpaths and take extra care as the weather 

gets colder and the ground gets icy and wet, especially as the field is very wet at present. 

Please also be reminded that the ‘blue’ gates are open until 9.15am and     

access to and from the school should be via this route not the main office. 

Thank you. 

PE Kits 

Please ensure that your child has a PE kit in school at all times (only to be 

taken home at the end of term). It is a statutory requirement for them to  

participate in this lesson.  Plain dark trainers or plimsolls must be worn. 

They may also bring a dark coloured plain tracksuit top or jumper to wear 

whilst the cold weather is upon us. 

If the incorrect kit is worn, a letter will be sent home and will be followed up by myself if       

persistent. 

Mrs Dinnis - HEAD OF SCHOOL 

School Book Fair 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair has been postponed until Monday 26

th
 and Tuesday 27

th
 March. The 

children will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair in our hall during the school day on 
Monday or Tuesday to look at some of the books we have on offer. 
 
The school hall will be open from 3pm until 4pm for parents, carers and children to purchase 
books. The books are often much cheaper than a bookshop price, and Scholastic send us 
books on special offer. Scholastic has agreed that children can spend their World Book Day 
voucher at this event, despite them expiring before this date.  
 
A percentage of the money raised will be given to the school and we use this to 
purchase new books for our classrooms and library throughout the year.  
 
Please note, Scholastic can accept cash, card or phone payments. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Book Fair and remember to bring your book 
voucher!  


